
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello EVERYONE!!! 

I’ve missed you all and I hope you are all safe and healthy. I am SO excited to 
announce that every week I will be posting a new activity in Technology for you to 
try if you want to. These activities will be OPTIONAL so if you do not have 
internet, have time, or not up to it, that is ok.   

 

PARENTS: If you or your child have any questions about the activities, please 
feel free to email me at kboyer@emsb.qc.ca .  

 

I hope to see you all soon and look out next week for a new activity!! 

 
 

~Miss Kristen.  

 

This week we will be keeping it simple and will work on our typing skills. You all 
will have TWO OPTIONS: 



OPTION ONE: Go to Typing club https://www.typingclub.com/sportal/program-3.game 
and work on your typing skills there. You can either go straight to the level you 
remember last working on in class, or take a placement test.  Internet is required 
for this activity.  

 

OPTION TWO: Go on a program such as Microsoft WORD, GOOGLE DOCS, 
or NOTES, and type a brief paragraph on what you have been up to at home. 
You can write about what school work you have been doing, or what you have 
been doing for fun! It can just be a few lines long.  

 

Note: If you ever want to share your work with me, ask a parent to attach your 
work to the email kboyer@emsb.qc.ca. Your work will not be marked, but I will 
be happy to see what you have been up to. J  

 

 


